To: Keith Fame

Fr. Steve Stewart-Operations Manager
Re: “Our Vietnam Generation” film
Keith:

All of us at WJR are looking forward to working with you, in partnership, on your newest
project relating to the Vietnam Era and its Veterans.

if the outcome is anything close to your last project, “Detroit’s Greatest Generation”, then
this new film promises to be moving and memorable.

There is no question in my mind that telling the story of the Vietnam Vet is long overdue.
The Vietnam Vet, now in their mid-to-late 50’s and 60's, endured a much different
environment and public reaction to the war and their role. Ultimately all of this

played a major role in how these vets/heroes came to view themselves.

Congratulations on tackling one of the most difficult stories to tell.




